From: Eortner. Kerry, EMNRD

To: Oberding. Tomas. EMNRD; Brown, Maxey G, EMNRD; Yu. Olivia, EMNRD; Whitaker, Mark A, EMNRD
Subject: Chestnut/Texas E&P R & B Federal #1
Date: Monday, February 6, 2017 3:18:23 PM

Tomas, rancher Danny Berry (575-369-5266) showed a leak site to me and | took some pictures. It
appears that the poly flow line had a leak, he said he has tried to get Chestnut to clean up but has
not had any luck. The pumper had told him that Chestnut had changed name to Texas E & P, but the
mailing address is supposed to be the same. | put the pictures on the L drive under Hobbs pictures
by inspector Kerry Fortner pics Chestnut-Texas E&P.

Thanks,

Kerry
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